
  
 
February 8, 2023 
 
 
 
The Honorable Mark Mullet    The Honorable Steve Tharinger 
Washington State Senate    House of Representatives 
PO Box 40405      PO Box 40600 
Olympia, WA  98504-0405    Olympia, WA  98504-0600 
 
Dear Senator Mullet and Representative Tharinger: 
 
The Department of Enterprise Services (DES) is pleased to forward the DES Energy Star 
Portfolio Manager Benchmarking Report in accordance with RCW 19.27A.   
 
DES submits the benchmarking report to the Legislature every two years, capturing energy 
benchmarking data for state owned and leased buildings with 10,000 or more square feet. DES 
uses that data to identify data gaps and training needs.  
 
This report is available on the DES publication and reports website, 
https://des.wa.gov/about/publications-reports. 
 
If there are any questions, concerns or additional information we can provide, please contact Bill 
Frare, Assistant Director, Facility Professional Services at 360-280-6083 or 
Bill.Frare@des.wa.gov.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Tara C. Smith 
Director 
 
cc:  David Schumacher, Director, Office of Financial Management 
 Maurice Perigo, Chief Operations Officer, Department of Enterprise Services 

Ann Larson, Assistant Director, Policy & Government Relations, Department of 
Enterprise Services 
Bill Frare, Assistant Director, Facility Professional Services, Department of Enterprise 
Services 
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